
Planning and Zoning 

To whom it may concern: 

! reside in Evangeline Estates at 16 1 Westover 1.ane in Montz. Although I am aware that development has 
to continue to grow in order to keep St. Charles Parish growing, I am greatly concerned that the existing 
homeowners are not being treated fairly. I oppose running any through streets through my dead-en& 
subdivision. I have 3 young children , as well as many other Evangeline Estates residents. 1 purchased land 
here because of the low traffic streets. I also have major issues with drainage problems due to the extra 
water flow through Country Cottage into our subdivision. We have also filed a petition to install subsurface 
drainage in our "so called swales." I feel concrete enclosed culverts will help water flow a lot faster if we 
have to take on other neighboring subdivisions. Thank for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Shane Schulin 1 


